Motion: The Finance Committee recommends to the Area Committee that the 2024 Budget for the Public Information Committee to be increased from a total of $1,265.00 to $2,375.00 to be consistent with other Area 29 Committee Budgets. 
Justification: 
To quote Frank M. the Panel 72 Finance Chairperson during his presentation of the Proposed 2024 Budget to the Area 29 Committee in November 2024 and Area 29 Assembly in December 2024: “A financial budget is a planning tool used in the business world for hundreds of years. Its primary purpose is to plan or predict future amounts of income and expense over a given period, usually a year. Based on this type of plan, the Area Assembly delegates spending authority to our trusted servants in Maryland General Service. This eliminates the need for the Area Assembly to approve each detailed expenditure. This does not mean that once the budget is approved it can never be changed.”

The current Public Information Committee budget was based on an average of previous Panel expenses. This committee has not been active financially since James W. was the chairperson during Panel 68. Pat S. was the CPC/PI Chair during Panel 70 and held virtual Meetings for District PI and CPC Committee Chairs during COVID.  This position was vacant for Panel 72.
The average budget for other Area 29 Committees, as Accessibilities, CPC, Corrections, Grapevine, IGLC, and Treatment is $2322.50. This includes the $625.00 for NERASSA but does not include the $500.00 for some committees to attend the MD State Convention. 
Kathi K., the Panel 74 Chairperson has approached the Finance Committee with a detailed request for an increase in the Public Information Committee’s budget based on the Committee’s research of up coming conferences/exhibits and their expectations of expenses based on a commitment to providing public information services to Area 29.
